
 
 

 

January 17, 2017 

 

To the American Bahá’í community 

 for the Feast of Sultán 

 

Dearest Bahá’í Friends, 

 

For this first Feast of the new calendar year 2017, we are delighted to share with you a 

letter prepared by the Board of Trustees of Huqúqu’lláh in the United States especially 

for the occasion. We ask you to set aside time in your celebrations of the Feast to read 

and discuss the letter, just as you would normally do with our customary message. 

 

The letter is accompanied by a document providing the names and contact information 

for the Huqúqu’lláh representatives assigned to your state, each of whom will gladly 

answer your questions and can provide detailed information on this essential facet―and 

responsibility―of Bahá’í life. (The document is also available at all times on our member 

services website―accessible at american.bahai.us―in the site’s “Resources” section, 

within the subsection devoted to “Directories.”) 

 

We warmly commend the letter to your careful study, confident we all will benefit from 

the better understanding of the unique and wondrous “Right of God” the Board is so 

conscientiously striving to foster and uphold in the life of our national community. 

 

 With loving Bahá’í greetings, 

 

 Kenneth E. Bowers 

 Secretary 

 

Attachments (2)  


